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Dear Mr. Secretary-General,
 
On behalf of u-blox, I hereby reconfirm our company’s continued support of the Ten Principles 
of the United Nations Global Compact in the areas of Human Rights, Labor, Environment and 
Anti-Corruption. We continue to take a proactive stance on those principles within our sphere 
of influence. 
 
u-blox became signatory to the UN Global Compact in January 2012 based on the conviction 
that the ten principles should reflect our operating philosophies and business standards. In 
the following Communication on Progress (COP), we outline all actions taken in the past year 
to support implementation of the ten principles into our business strategy, culture and daily 
operations. We will make every effort to make our commitment become reality. We hope our 
example will encourage more people to become involved in the UN Global Compact in order 
to foster a better future for society and the environment.
 
Kind regards,

Thomas Seiler
CEO u-blox


